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I believe freedom of speech which includes freedom to read is sacrosanct. It is part of 

the U.S. constitution and needs to be adhered to. There are many attacks on the 

freedom to read in our country today and Oregon can take the lead of protecting 

citizen's right to read what is appropriate for them and their families rather than letting 

radical right-wing conservatives determine what we should read. Stand up for the 

U.S. Constitution and for the right's of Oregonians' by protecting schools right to 

select appropriate materials for their students. Librarians are professionals with 

Masters degrees and we should trust them to do what is best for their communities 

and not those fired up by lies and untruths spread by right wing media. 


